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13 February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
 
Year 13 Progress Evening 02 March 4:00pm-7:00pm  
 
I would like to invite you to meet with your child’s subject teachers on Thursday 02 March 2023. The 
evening will provide an opportunity for you to discuss your child’s current progress and attitude to learning 
in each of their subjects, as well as an update on their recent assessments. These assessments are crucial for 
the students as the results give a very real indicator of the current level they are working at, as well as 
providing a clear idea of areas that they need to focus upon in the lead up to the final exams.  

We will be using our online system School Cloud to book appointments, but the evening will take place 
face to face at school. School Cloud can be accessed from a smart phone, laptop or PC and the system will 
allow you to choose your own appointment times with teachers. You will receive an email confirming your 
appointments. 
 
Please visit https://monkseaton.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointments. Appointments can be made 
on this platform from 13 February and will close on 02 March.  You can find helpful videos to further 
support you by accessing the ‘Students & Parents’ section of our website: 
https://www.monkseaton.org.uk/progress-evening.   

 
Y13 Mock Results Morning  

To complement progress evening, we will be hosting a trial results morning, for all Year 13, during tutorial 
on 02 March. During this they will get a taste of what it would be like to receive their results in August, and 
to consider the question: “Imagine if these were your final results- how would you feel?” 
 
We believe that for your child to be successful in school and reach their full potential it is important that 
both home and school, work together in partnership. There is no doubt that support from home is a key 
factor in students doing as well as possible at school, so I urge you to sign up to this event. This will be the 
final, formal opportunity for you to meet with the subject teachers and to discuss progress and ways 
forward that would help make a difference to each child’s performance in their exams.  
 
If you have any queries please don’t hesitate to contact main reception on 0191 297 9700 or email at 
office@monkseaton.org.uk.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Rachel Orr 
 
Year Leader  
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